Casablanca, 17th November 1942

Mr. Russell BROOKS,
United States Cenegul
CASABLANCA,

Dear ir. Brooks,

I am sending you herewith particulars
congcerning several people who have asked me if I know
of any way in which they could be of help to the
Anericeng. Of course, 1 know nothing of these people
beyond what they have told me themselves, but all three
of these gentlemen have been most kKind to me since my
arrival in Casablanca.

I am sure that the experience of ir.
Monserrat, and Mr. Jung, should be of very considerable
value to the Americans.

Mr, Vallin has not the background of either
of the above two gentlemen, but he speake very fluent
Znglish, and he would certainly be useful as an interpreter.

You will, of course, wish to form your own
opinion independantly in all these cases.

I attach separate sheets with memoranda on
these gent lemen.

Yours sincerely,

Leslie 0. Heath.

leslie U, Heath,



